
Hello, everyone! We hope everyone who attended the last session enjoyed their fluffy slime. 
It was a great activity to end an amazing year.  
 
We want to thank all of you, parents and daughters, for joining us. We did ask the girls to fill 
out a survey of their favorite (and least favorite) activities, but if anybody has any other 
feedback, we'd love to hear it! 
 
We took some pictures of the girls on our last day. We'd like to share them, and use them on 
our website. We need to hear back from every parent in order to do so. 
 
Please reply to this email as soon as possible. Please DO NOT reply all. 
 
____ I agree to allow LIT to share pictures of my child to the LIT group. 
 
____ I do NOT agree to allow LIT to share pictures of my child with the LIT group. 
 
____ I agree to allow photos of my child to be used on the LIT website and promotional 
posters. NO NAMES WILL BE USED. IT IS ONLY PICTURES. 
 
____ I do NOT agree to allow photos of my child to be used on the LIT website and 
promotional posters. 
 
Thank you to everyone! 
-Mae on behalf of LIT 
 


